Area 53 Financial Report FY 2022 Qtr. 3, as of 3 September 
· Contributions and expenses have been in the average range this quarter

· Reimbursement and compensation guidelines implemented for this year were successful as many GSR’s, DCM’s and committee chairs were able to attend events with less out of pocket expense
· Impact to the overall Area budget appears to be insignificant 		




